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B R A U N T ON  A CA D E M Y  

‘Aspire & Achieve’ PRINCIPAL:  Mrs F Bowler B.Ed Hons 

 

     

Ref: ED/jn  

21st November 2022      

Dear Parents/Carers  

Re: Opportunity for Trip to Paris in Year 8: Tuesday 18th – Thursday 20th July 2023 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our MFL trip 

to Paris.  

As well as being a valuable cultural and social experience for our students, past trips have 

shown that our students make very rapid progress in the foreign language on such visits 

and their listening and speaking skills develop significantly after time in the country. In 

addition, ‘Paris’ is one of the main topics in Year 8, so this trip will be the opportunity for 

your child to visit the Parisian monuments we have learnt about in lesson. 

The total cost of the trip will be £370 which will include: return coach trip, two nights’ 

accommodation on a full board basis and visits to the Eiffel Tower, the Louvre museum 

and a cruise on the river Seine. 

There will be a non-refundable deposit of £50 due by 9.00 am on Monday 28th November 

and this will not be refunded if your child drops out unless we are able to secure a 

replacement student. There are only 52 spaces available; so please ensure prompt 

payment to secure your child’s place! 

We ask for of £50 on 12th December, and the remaining balance by Monday 17th April 

2023. All payments made are non-refundable. 

Anyone booking a place on this trip should be prepared to be flexible to comply with any 

government rules in place at the time of travel. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or require further 

information. 

Yours sincerely  

Mr Duthuit, Teacher of French/Trip Leader 
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